FFWPU USA TribeNet: Opportunity to Thank Dr. Yong and President Naokimi

Naokimi Ushiroda
May 25, 2023

Thank you

@ TribeNet

Dear TribeNet Brothers and Sisters,
Thank you for your continuous dedication to God's providence in Americal

As you know, Dr. Yong has been called back to Korea by True Mother to play a key role in the
restoration of Heavenly Korea. Rev. Demian Dunkley will be inaugurated this Sunday as the new North
America Continental Leader and USA National President. Our current President, Naokimi Ushiroda will
transfer to a new responsibility in our national organization.

Dr. Yong and President Naokimi have provided great support for our Heavenly Tribal Messiah and
CheonBo activities and we are grateful for their dedicated leadership.

Many of you may have already expressed your thanks to Dr. Yong and President Naokimi for their
incredible service during the past 2-1/2 years. For those of you who haven't, the following links provide
an opportunity for you to do it now.

Gratitude Form for Dr. Yong

Gratitude Form for President Naokimi

Let's continue our work in restoring our tribes and the nation of America under our new leadership!
Thank you!

TribeNet Support Team









